
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 23rd June 2020 
Dear parents, carers, 
 
I hope that you continue to stay well, the country is now preparing to regain a sense of 
‘normality’ and we will find out from Boris Johnson, later today, what that will mean for us 
and in particular what that will mean for schools.  However, our prime focus is on the 
continuous safety and wellbeing of all our children and staff, whether they are teaching and 
learning in school or continue with remote teaching and learning.  As we do return to a sense 
of normality please do continue to remain alert and continue to follow safety measures. 
 
We are now in our second week of opening to the three priority groups including our Key 
Worker children, it is great to see so many children back in school and being able to hear 
their laughter is indeed uplifting! Our numbers are increasing each week, so please 
remember to inform the School if you wish to send your child to school, if they are in 
Reception, Year 1 or Year 6, by 3pm on Wednesday.  
 
As a school we have been reviewing our risk assessment and the strategic opening plan, 
any amendments will be clearly communicated to you separately but will also be updated on 
our school website.  As of week beginning Monday 29th June we have amended the time 
slots for pick up, please see below.  
 
Morning drop off  
 

End of day pick up 
 
Reception 12:30-12:45 pm (take lunch home) 

 
 

Gates near Rec/playground 

Year 1: Monday to 
Thursday  

2:15-2:30 pm 
 

 

Blue door 

Year 6: Monday to 
Thursday 

 

2:45 to 3:00pm Blue gates 

Key worker children 
 
 

2:45- 3 pm  
 

Gates near Rec / playground 
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Key worker children: 
Children who are not 
in Reception, Year 1 
or Year 6. 

7:30-7:45 am Gates near Reception/Playground 

Year 6 08:00 am-8:15 am Blue gates 

Year 1  
 

8:15-8:30 am Blue door 

Reception 8:45-9:00 am Gates near Rec / playground 



 
 
 
 
Black Lives Matter-All Lives Matter  
 
Week beginning Monday 29th June, our children will embark on a journey that will help shape 
and define their character, our deep discussions and debates will provide them with the 
foundations of beginning to understand who they are and what their role is in society. Our 
teachers will skillfully support children to think deeply, to think critically and finding 
connections that tether ideas for the future.   
 
‘Life can only be understood backwards, but it must be lived forwards.’ (Soren 
Kierkegaard.’ 
 
We are excited to see their powerful artwork unfold over the course of the next couple of 
weeks.  Watch this space! 
 
Please continue to stay well, enjoy the glorious weather and I look forward to welcoming 
more of you back next week. 
 
Best regards 
 
Mrs Bellare 
Principal  
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